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Dear Committee Member 

 

As a proud conservationist and Ducks Unlimited volunteer I support the river basin 

management area model for the ODFW Commission (HB 3086-4 amendment). My 

reason for support is that the commission represents fish and wildlife and makes 

wildlife decisions, and its members should equally represent the geography and 

natural resources throughout Oregon.  Using the watershed boundaries is a way to 

accomplish this.  This commission is not political and should not be stacked 

according to population centers and boundaries.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Paul Brewer 

Oregon Resident 


